
Please let us know if you can help us with these areas.  
We really need to have them filled as soon as possible.  
Contact any one of us with any questions. Mahalo! 
 

 
 

We hope your keiki are enjoying 

this school year so far! 

 

 

 

 

$25 Class Dues are 
being collected. 
Please submit to 

your kumu doyle or 
kumu kama 

checks payable to: 
KSM PTSO  

 
Mahalo  

Ho’olaule’a & 
Silent Auction 

Chairs 
 

Jasmine Robertson  

& 
Alisha Rego 

 

Join us on Facebook 

if you haven’t 

already done so 
 
 

 

 
Parent Volunteer Positions Available 

     


